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Temporary Road Closure in Parksville Community Park on July 29 
 
On Friday, July 29 between 8.30 am and 10.30 am, there will be a closure of Sandcastle Drive and the 
waterfront walkway in the Parksville Community Park. This is required for the safety of the public and 
for the City to work with the Regional District of Nanaimo to move a large piece of equipment from the 
foot of Bay Avenue and along the Parksville Bay beach.  
 
Vehicle and pedestrian traffic will be controlled by flag persons to ensure movement of the equipment 
and safety of all involved.    
 

### 
 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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